Notice To Agents: 015

16" November 2020

PCR CERTIFICATE REQUIRED FOR GUESTS
TRANSITING IN KENYA

Dear Travel Partner,

Effective from today all guests transiting Kenya to any Destination must produce a PCR based COVID-19
negative Certificate.

Entry Requirements for all Travellers transiting through Kenya:

All passengers must have negative COVID-12 PCR test.

Test must have been taken within 96 hours prior to travel.

Test certificates will be verified at check-in/gate prior to Departure.

For Travellers whose certificates expire while on transit will require to be re-tested at own cost.
All passengers must fill the COVID-19 Travellers Health Surveillance Form online via
https://ears.health.go ke airline_registration/

Please ensure this information is shared with our mutual guests and staff are made aware of this information.



